Tigard Police Department

NEWS RELEASE

13125 SW Hall Boulevard, Tigard, Oregon 97223 - www.tigard-or.gov/police

February 28, 2024

CONTACT:

Kelsey Anderson, Public Information Officer
Tigard Police Department

Phone: 971-708-2921

Email: Kelsey.Anderson@tigard-or.gov

UPCOMING SPEED ENFORCEMENT CAMPAIGN

Tigard Police officers will be joining others in Oregon for a statewide speed
enforcement campaign throughout the month of March.

In Oregon, speeding is the number one contributor to death and injury in traffic
crashes, according to the Oregon Department of Transportation (ODOT). Please pay
attention to the posted speed limits around you, and slow down.

Traffic Safety officers participate in several federally funded traffic safety
enforcements throughout the year focused on a range of concerns on the road,
including seat belt and car seat use, pedestrian safety, DUII, distracted driving and
speed. The goal is to educate drivers and change behavior, leading to safer roadways
for all of us.

These events are made possible thanks to the National Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, in partnership with ODOT and Oregon Impact.
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